
   10 September 2025 

Re: Subscription of HKIMLSQAP Programme 

Dear Laboratory Manager 

On behalf of HKIMLSQAP, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for 
your continuous participation in the proficiency programme offered by HKIMLSQAP. 

Due to inflation and the significant price increase of the proficiency testing material, 
it is necessary to introduce a comprehensive service fee adjustment with effective 
from January 1, 2026.   

Please return the registration form by facsimile (Fax No: 2124 2798) to us on or 
before 15 October as an additional surcharge will be added if confirmation is 
received after the deadline.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 

Yours Sincerely 

Albert LI 
Chairman 
HKIMLSQAP 
2025-2026 

Encl. Registration Form – Registration Form Year 2026 


